
27 January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 13 EXAM SUCCESS EVENING

In preparation for the forthcoming Year 13 A Level exams we are hosting an Exam Success Evening for
students and their parents/carers on Thursday 10th February 2022 from 6.00pm until 7.00pm. The
evening is an ‘in person’ event and is focused around ‘Achieving Exam Success Together’ by providing a
variety of sessions.  These sessions include:

1. Revision strategies - what works?

Vicki Varney, Assistant Headteacher

2. The Secret to Exam Success

Dave Brentnall, Head of Chemistry and Principal Examiner for Edexcel IAL

3. How to be successful in English

Matt Male, Subject Leader of KS5 English and Media

4. How to successfully structure essays

Rachael Gowdridge, Faculty Leader of Humanities

5. Using relaxation techniques to make the most of your revision time

Ebony Pulling, Subject Leader of Social Sciences

We will also have representatives from our Post 16 team available to offer any support and answer any
questions you might have.

Please complete the Google Form below by Friday 4th February 2022 indicating whether or not you would
like to attend. Numbers are limited for the evening, therefore, we ask that only 1 parent/carer attends with a
student. We also ask that lateral flow tests are taken before arrival to ensure the safety of all those in
attendance.

YEAR 13 EXAM SUCCESS EVENING BOOKING FORM

Further details including rooming will be available on arrival from 5.45pm onwards in order to make a
prompt start at 6.00pm.  We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Vicki Varney
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16

https://forms.gle/x8xvUfq5iKBsB7nG8

